
2nd Building of Bacho Primary School is not done 

Dear Donor, 
 
Our reconstruction of Bacho Primary school continues to run on schedule. The 
workers in Tanzania finished the 2nd building (the one we, as volunteers, 
helped lay the foundations and start raising the walls). The project is already 
having a positive impact with school enrollment up by 23%. The principal at 
school expects this number to double once we complete the project. YAY!!!! 

 
 

 
 
Classes now being given in the remaining old building will be moved to this new 
one so we can demolish the remaining old building and start the final phase of 
the project: the construction of the 3rd (and final) building followed by kitchen 
and toilets. We continue to except completion of the 3rd building by the end of 
the year and the toilets and kitchen within 1Q2018 (before the next rainy 
season). 
 
It is exciting to see such a nice and beautiful new school and the positive impact 
it is already having. Once again, thank you all for making this project possible! 
 
As some of you already heard, we have started to fundraise for our 2018 
projects which will focus on bringing clean water and sanitation to Gajal and 
Haysam - two large areas not too far from Bacho. In the next few weeks, I hope 
to contact everyone with more details of these projects.  
 
We hope we can count on you to continue to help us eliminate poverty in these 
areas of Tanzania. We would be tremendously thankful for any donation you 



make at http://www.karimufoundation.org/. Claudia (my wife) and I will match 
your donation up to a total of $30,000.00. Because Karimu is run 100% by 
volunteers, be assured that every dollar of your donation will be fully used to 
execute these projects. 
 
Thank you, 
Nelson  
 

http://www.karimufoundation.org/

